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Weekly Sept. 25th 
 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY: Friday, Sept. 22nd – No school  
 
 STMK CATHOLIC SCHOOL COUNCIL:  
Nominations are due back by Thursday, Sept. 28 
Meeting and Election for the new council will take place on Thursday, Oct. 5th at STMK Learning Commons  
Please click on the link below for more details.  
 
Nomination Forms 
 
Terry Fox Run: Friday, Sept. 29th WEAR RED (CIVVIES)  
 

St. Mark School will be participating in this year’s 43rd Anniversary of Terry Fox’s Marathon of Hope on Friday, 
September 29th.    Our school goal for this year is $5000.  
 
Please considering donating online at https://schools.terryfox.ca/40599 
 
 Meet the Teacher B.B.Q with Harvey’s  
 
Meet the teacher night will be on Thursday, September 28th from 4:30 – 6pm. Our school will have Harvey’s on site to 
support with dinner for those families interested. The menu is listed below. Please place your orders using Cash 
Online. The deadline for ordering is Monday, Sept. 25th   The price of each combo is $7.00 
 
Combo 1:   Hamburger       /1 bottle of water/chips Plain or Dorito 
Combo 2:  Veggieburger   / 1 bottle of water /chips Plain or Dorito 
Combo 3:  Hotdog             / 1 bottle of water / chips Plain or Dorito  
 
Scholastic Book Fair:  We are pleased to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair is coming to St Mark.  Last year the 
fair was a huge success.  The fair is scheduled for Tues Sept 26, Wed Sept 27 and Thurs Sept 28 during regular school 
hours.   WE WILL BE OPEN THURSDAY SEPT 28 DURING THE MEET THE TEACHER BBQ.  So please make sure you come 
by for a visit.  
 
The tremendous success of our past Book Fairs shows that our St Mark families believe in the power of books, and 
that we all want to nurture the love of reading in our students. The students absolutely love this event, and they 
can’t wait to see the great books that are available! We have a great selection of the newest and hottest books.  
 
Hope to see you all at the book fair and thank you in advance for your support!  
 
Mr. Culina – Teacher Librarian  
 
Walking Forms:   Students will be coming home with WALKING FORMS. Please sign and have your child return the 
form to their teacher by Sept. 27th  
 
Orange Shirt Day: Monday, Oct. 2nd Wear Orange to School (civvies)  
 
 

“To be friends with God means to pray with simplicity, like children talking to their parents” Pope Friends 
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